
 
BANKSTOWN PARKING UPDATES 
 
Assalaamu Alaikum Parents/Guardians, 
 
We hope this letter reaches you in the best of faith and health. 
 
The car park in front of Alfirdaus College Bankstown will be closed from Saturday 4

th
 

June. We understand this may lead to some inconvenience in the dropping off and 
picking up of your child/ren from our centre.  
 
We kindly ask for your patience during this turbulent time. Classes are generally 1-2 
times a week, so please be patient with the reduced parking options that are available 
to us. The reward of sacrificing for your child/ren’s Islamic education will be worth it in 
this life and the next.  
 
We have created a list of alternative parking options to help make it easier for you to 
drop off and pick up your child/ren from their class/es: 
 
Bankstown Library and Knowledge Centre - Entry via Rickard Rd  
Monday – Friday: 9:30am – 8pm 
Saturday: 10am – 4pm 
Sunday: 1pm – 4pm  
 
Bankstown Civic Tower – Entry via Jacobs St  
Monday – Sunday: 7am – 12am  
 
Street Parking – Via The Mall 
1 hour limit opposite the centre and on Chapel Rd  
 
Saigon Plaza Parking – Next to Aldi 
Monday - Sunday: 3 hour limit  
 
Private Parking – Entry via The Appian Way 
Paid parking located behind The Compass Centre 
 
Centro Bankstown – Entry via Jacobs St 
Various parking options are available  
 
We kindly request that you refrain from any illegal driving or parking such as blocking 
other’s driveways or pathways.  Whilst driving please be watchful of pedestrians, 
specifically students who may be walking to or from vehicles. 
 
Some strategies that may ease the inconvenience: 

 Arrive a little early to give yourself more time to find parking 

 Bring a responsible person with you who can walk in, drop off and pick up your 
children while you remain in the car  

 Drop off and pick up your children 5-10 minutes earlier or 5-10 minutes later to 
avoid traffic 
 

We will be providing additional supervision and child minding, at most sessions, to 
monitor your child/ren after class whilst you look for parking. A reminder that students 
12 years and below must be escorted to and picked up from their classroom by a 
parent/guardian unless approved otherwise in writing. Please see your centre for further 
details.  
 
We are working with the council to find suitable parking solutions. We will keep you 
informed of any new updates. We would like to thank you in advance for your 
cooperation and patience during this temporarily inconvenient time.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact us on (02) 9791 6777 or email us 
at info@alfirdaus.com.au 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mazen Fahme 
Principal 

mailto:info@alfirdaus.com.au

